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To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Pivot Edutainment

Date: February 21, 2018

This is to inform all concerned of the following Vicarish Publication and Trading, Inc.
Pivot Edutainment Programs:

a. Climate Change
b. Astronomy
C. Robotics

Attached is a letter from Mr. Richard B. Abiera, Marketing Coordinator, for reference

and information.
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Offieer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear Sir: t FEB 12708
Greetings of peace and prospenty' 3
Experience has always been one of the great teachers when it comes to learning
almost anything. We in pivot edutainment believe that aside from traditional
classroom set up and seminars, having some activities that individuals could enjoy
while learning is also really important.

With this pivot edutainment would like to propose different programs which your
good institution could choose from. These programs are all designed to offer the
participants a one of a kind learning experience with the help of some of the most
advance technology of our time. Your good office may choose from the following
programs, considering the needs and interest of your institution:

A. Climate Change Program

B. Astronomy program

C. Robotics
We would like to humbly request an advisory coming from your good office
regarding this matter.
We will be looking forward to your positive response regarding the matter.
Thank You and More Power.

Marketing Coordinator












